FUNDRAISER FOR RAFFLE
PRIZES

This year we have decided to try a different approach to
collecting raffle prizes for our Christmas raffle. We will be
hosting a non - uniform day on Friday 29th November in
school, where children will be asked to bring an item (if they
can) to contribute to the raffle, in return for wearing their own
clothes. This can be something as small as chocolate bar, new
items that have been unused and you would like to recycle e.g
giftsets, or anything else that you would like to contribute.

Please do not feel obliged to send in an item, children can still
attend school in their own clothes without making a donation.

Raffle prizes will be made up from any contributions and
raffle tickets will be on sale soon.




